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  Research & Technology 1998 ,
  Fundamentals of Human Resource Management Robert
N. Lussier,John R. Hendon,2015-11-26 Fundamentals
of Human Resource Management: Functions,
Applications, Skill Development takes a unique
three-pronged approach that gives students a clear
understanding of important HRM concepts and
functions, shows them how to apply those concepts,
and helps them build a strong skill set they can
use in their personal and professional lives.
Covering the vast majority the 210 required SHRM
Curriculum Guidebook topics required for
undergraduates, Fundamentals of Human Resource
Management gives the student the ability to
successfully manage others in today's work
environment. Authors Robert N. Lussier and John R.
Hendon engage students with a variety of high-
quality applications and skill development
exercises to improve students’ comprehension and
retention. The authors’ emphasis on current trends
and the challenges facing HR managers and line
managers today provide students with key insights
on important issues and prepare them for
successful careers.
  Quick Reference to Adult and Older Adult
Forensics Mary E. Muscari, PhD, MSCr, CPNP,
PMHCNS-BC, AFN-BC,Kathleen M. Brown, PhD, APRN-
BC,2010-05-20 2010 AJN Book of the Year Award
Winner in Gerontologic Nursing! [This book] is a
wonderful guide to adult and elder forensics, and
an important reference for all health care
providers who care for adults and the
elderely...Highly recommended. --CHOICE It's about
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time this book was written! While excellent
instructional texts exist, this book fills a niche
for the nonspecialty health professional
encountering victims of violence in the routine
course of careÖThis book should not only be on the
shelf in every ED, but also in the armamentarium
of providers working in the outpatient setting;
public health clinics; residential facilitiesÖand
student health clinics. --AJN Nurses and other
health care professionals who work with victims
and perpetrators of violence are often confronted
with issues that they may not have prior training
in, such as identifying and managing victims of
violent crime. This book is designed to serve as a
quick resource for practicing health care
providers treating adults and older adults, as
well as students or practitioners new to the
field. The book not only has full descriptions of
principles of evidence, but also offers detailed
guidelines on how to conduct a forensic assessment
of adults and older adults. Additionally, the
authors examine the concepts of competency and
guardianship, and provide guidelines for
navigating the justice system. The authors provide
current, concise, and easy-to-use information in
short chapters that assist practitioners with the
prevention of crimes and the identification and
management of both victims and offenders. Key
features: Presents general principles of
forensics, such as assessment and documentation,
principles of evidence, and expert witness
testimony Covers a wide range of classes of adult
victims, including victims of intimate partner
violence, human trafficking, stalking, and sexual
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assault Discusses various types of offenders, such
as long-term offenders, those in correctional
facilities, abusive parents, and female offenders
Includes a section on unnatural deaths, covering
suicide, homicide, and medicolegal death
investigation
  Manual of Forensic Emergency Medicine Ralph
Riviello,2009-07 Manual of Forensic Emergency
Medicine is a comprehensive guide to the clinical
approach to criminal illness and injury. This
resource offers emergency care professionals the
knowledge needed to make an accurate diagnosis of
abuse, neglect, sexual assault or other conditions
in which forensic investigation is needed. This
book offers information on victim services and
resources available for patients, as well as
relevant aspects of the legal system. This
essential guide contains color photos, a forensic
glossary, and forensic forms that can be used in a
clinical practice. Key Topics include Forensic
Documentation, Firearms, Evidence Collection in
the ED, and Gang Violence.
  Directory of Internet Sources for Health
Professionals Attrices Dean Griffin,1999 This
directory is a compendium of specialized,
annotated data sites, web resources, and other on-
line sites categorized according to major medical
and health disciplines. Each entry cites the URL,
sponsor, purpose, followed by an annotation of
timesaving and relevant site and referral
information. This book is organized into two
sections: Section I: Directory Primer and Section
II: Directory Entries. The first section serves as
an introduction and overview of the reference
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contents, including descriptions of on-line and
electronic data sources and search and retrieval
tips. Section II lists the URLs and supplemental
resources for a vast number of allied health on-
line resources.
  Computational Finance Argimiro
Arratia,2014-05-08 The book covers a wide range of
topics, yet essential, in Computational Finance
(CF), understood as a mix of Finance,
Computational Statistics, and Mathematics of
Finance. In that regard it is unique in its kind,
for it touches upon the basic principles of all
three main components of CF, with hands-on
examples for programming models in R. Thus, the
first chapter gives an introduction to the
Principles of Corporate Finance: the markets of
stock and options, valuation and economic theory,
framed within Computation and Information Theory
(e.g. the famous Efficient Market Hypothesis is
stated in terms of computational complexity, a new
perspective). Chapters 2 and 3 give the necessary
tools of Statistics for analyzing financial time
series, it also goes in depth into the concepts of
correlation, causality and clustering. Chapters 4
and 5 review the most important discrete and
continuous models for financial time series. Each
model is provided with an example program in R.
Chapter 6 covers the essentials of Technical
Analysis (TA) and Fundamental Analysis. This
chapter is suitable for people outside academics
and into the world of financial investments, as a
primer in the methods of charting and analysis of
value for stocks, as it is done in the financial
industry. Moreover, a mathematical foundation to
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the seemly ad-hoc methods of TA is given, and this
is new in a presentation of TA. Chapter 7 reviews
the most important heuristics for optimization:
simulated annealing, genetic programming, and ant
colonies (swarm intelligence) which is material to
feed the computer savvy readers. Chapter 8 gives
the basic principles of portfolio management,
through the mean-variance model, and optimization
under different constraints which is a topic of
current research in computation, due to its
complexity. One important aspect of this chapter
is that it teaches how to use the powerful tools
for portfolio analysis from the RMetrics R-
package. Chapter 9 is a natural continuation of
chapter 8 into the new area of research of online
portfolio selection. The basic model of the
universal portfolio of Cover and approximate
methods to compute are also described.
  Firearms and Clinical Practice Gianni Pirelli
Ph.D., ABPP,Sarah DeMarco Psy.D,2023-01-06 The
essential guide for medical and mental health
professionals who need to understand what to Know,
Ask, Do (KAD) when firearm-related issues arise in
their practices. In Firearms and Clinical
Practice, Gianni Pirelli and Sarah DeMarco provide
medical and mental health professionals with a
practical guide on the intersection between mental
health and firearms. Utilizing a best-practices
model that encourages empirically-supported
practice and decision-making, the authors present
case examples, vignettes, and useful tips for
medical and mental health professionals to
navigate gun-related issues that may arise in
practice. They further outline and review formal
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frameworks and models for clinicians to
incorporate when firearm-related issues arise in
therapeutic contexts, especially when the
assessment of suicide and violence risk is
necessary. In addition, they assess newly
developed forensic mental health assessment (FMHA)
models and applications for evaluating civilians
seeking initial firearms permits, gun rights
restoration, and reinstatement of firearms
subsequent to revocation and forfeiture matters.
Firearms and Clinical Practice is a must-have
resource for a wide range of medical and mental
health practitioners, designed to help readers
apply firearm-related information, concepts
grounded in the empirical literature, and best
practices in the clinical and forensic treatment
and evaluation arenas.
  Principles and Practice of Forensic Psychiatry,
2Ed Richard Rosner,2003-02-28 The second edition
of this award-winning textbook has been thoroughly
revised and updated throughout. Building on the
success of the first edition, the book continues
to address the History and Practice of Forensic
Psychiatry, Legal Regulation of the Practice of
Psychiatry, Psychiatry in relation to Civil Law,
Criminal Law, and Family Law. Important sections
such as Special Issues in Forensic Psychiatry, Law
and the Legal System, and Landmark Cases in Mental
Health Law are included. Designed to meet the
needs of practitioners of forensic psychiatry, for
residents in forensic psychiatry, and those
preparing for the specialty examination in
Forensic Psychiatry of the American Board of
Psychiatry and Neurology, this volume will also
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answer the many questions faced by mental health
professionals, mental health administrators,
correctional health professionals and correctional
health administrators, attorneys, judges,
probation and parole officers and administrators
all of whom, at one time or another, require a
substantive presentation of the entire field of
forensic psychiatry in the USA.
  Principles and Practice of Forensic Psychiatry
Richard Rosner,Charles Scott,2017-02-03 The third
edition of this award-winning textbook has been
revised and thoroughly updated. Building on the
success of the previous editions, it continues to
address the history and practice of forensic
psychiatry, legal regulation of the practice of
psychiatry, forensic evaluation and treatment,
psychiatry in relation to civil law, criminal law
and family law, as well as correctional forensic
psychiatry. New chapters address changes in the
assessment and treatment of aggression and
violence as well as psychological and neuroimaging
assessments.
  Arbitrating for Peace Joel Dahlquist,2016-09-04
Although short of attaining the ideal of a
‘substitute for war’, arbitration has largely
succeeded in peacefully resolving international
disputes. Beyond that, arbitral commitments and
arbitral processes have deepened civilized and
cooperative international relations, promoted the
development of international law and international
institutions, and facilitated the well-being of
mankind in multiple important ways. Particulars of
that proposition are set forth in this one-of-a-
kind book. Each of the fourteen chapters is
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devoted to one landmark international arbitration
case, primarily state-to-state but also includes
commercial disputes with geopolitical dimensions.
Each chapter is written by a practitioner and/or
academic of high international standing. The
project was initiated by the Stockholm Chamber of
Commerce, which celebrates its centennial in 2017.
By focusing on landmark cases, the book
contributes to a continued dynamic development of
dispute resolution in complicated or sensitive
geopolitical contexts, and demonstrates how
arbitration has and can continue to play an
important role for international relations.
Practitioners, political decision makers, and
academics in any part of the world with an
interest in international arbitration and
international law or political history and policy
on an international level will find it not only
deeply informative but also immensely useful.
  손주부의 읽고 나면 미국 주식 쉬워지는 책 손주부,2022-11-02 미국 주식으로 경
제적 자유를 얻은 손주부 높아만 보이던 미국 주식의 장벽을 허물다 처음 시작하는 사람들을
위한 세상에서 가장 쉬운 미국 주식 입문서 『손주부의 읽고 나면 미국 주식 쉬워지는 책』은
작년의 『트렌드를 알면 지금 사야 할 미국 주식이 보인다』 『미국 주식 투자 바이블』에 이
어 출간되는 한스미디어의 미국 주식 투자서다. 어느 정도 지식과 투자 경력이 있는 투자자를
위한 앞선 두 타이틀과는 달리 이번에는 미국 주식에 투자해 본 경험이 별로 없는 초보자도
쉽게 읽고 이해하며 실전에 적용해볼 수 있는 내용과 문체로 각종 장벽에 어렵게만 느껴졌던
미국 주식에 대한 허들을 낮췄다. 왜 자산 투자에 관심을 가져야 하고 게다가 왜 굳이 ‘미
국 주식’에 투자해야 하는가에 대한 설명부터 좋은 종목을 고르는 법, 실전 종목 분석까지
다양한 내용을 담고 있는 이 책은 미국 주식 입문자들에게 세심하고도 친절한 가이드가 되어줄
수 있을 것이다.
  Clinical Guide to Mental Disability Evaluations
Liza Gold,Donna L. Vanderpool,2013-01-11
Disability evaluations are the most common
clinical mental health evaluations conducted for
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nontreatment purposes. They place mental health
professionals in the role of communicating
information that is typically confidential to
administrative and legal systems. Unfortunately,
mental health professionals receive little to no
training in conducting assessments that focus on
disability and disability management, and often do
not understand the implications and risks of
providing this information, especially without
conducting what are often specialized evaluations.
Clinical Guide to Mental Health Disability
Evaluations is geared for general mental health
practitioners, providing them with the basic
information needed to competently provide the
various types of disability evaluations. It also
provides enough information to inform forensic
mental health providers in conducting more
specialized evaluations.
  Game Changer Jean-Manuel Izaret,Arnab
Sinha,2023-10-17 The right pricing strategy can
change the entire trajectory of a business, a
market, and even society at large. To help you
create your best pricing strategy efficiently and
confidently, two leaders from BCG are introducing
fresh perspectives on pricing that take you far
beyond the realm of mind-numbing numbers. In their
new book Game Changer: How Strategic Pricing
Shapes Businesses, Markets, and Society, Jean-
Manuel Izaret and Arnab Sinha simplify and clarify
pricing strategy by integrating its many
frameworks and concepts into seven distinct
pricing games, each with its own proven tools,
rules, forces, and structures. To help you pick
the right game and play it well, Izaret and Sinha
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have developed the Strategic Pricing Hexagon, a
tool refined through years of testing, iteration,
and adaptation. The Hexagon is your portal to a
business world where stronger growth and better
financial performance come from a set of strategic
pricing decisions, not endless myopic quests for
optimal prices. But more than that, the Hexagon
will change the way you think about and talk about
pricing. The current conversation around pricing –
as expressed through economics textbooks, Excel
spreadsheets, political discourse, and educated
guesswork – makes it easy to believe that pricing
is nothing more than a technical, tactical and,
for most people, boring game of numbers. Game
Changer changes that conversation bysharing
stories and research that bring the Hexagon and
its seven pricing games to life. With research
from BCG’s Bruce Henderson Institute and real-
world examples from the world's most influential
companies, the authors and their colleagues at BCG
define pricing strategy as a business leader’s or
business owner’s conscious decisions about how
money flows in their market. They show how
companies succeed in the long term when they focus
on collaborative growth and value sharing with
customers, not zero-sum value extraction from
them. Discover how you can create and implement a
winning pricing strategy that changes the
trajectory of your business, your market, and even
society.
  Government Research Directory ,2006
  Stock Message Boards Y. Zhang,2014-12-04 Stock
Message Boards provides empirical data to reveal
how online communication not only impacts stock
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returns, but also volatility, trading volume, and
liquidity, as well as an investing firm's value
and reputation.
  Ethics and Business Paul C. Godfrey,Laura E.
Jacobus,2022-06-17
  The Long Year Thomas J. Sugrue,Caitlin
Zaloom,2022-01-25 Some years—1789, 1929,
1989—change the world suddenly. Or do they? In
2020, a pandemic converged with an economic
collapse, inequalities exploded, and institutions
weakened. Yet these crises sprang not from new
risks but from known dangers. The world—like many
patients—met 2020 with a host of preexisting
conditions, which together tilted the odds toward
disaster. Perhaps 2020 wasn’t the year the world
changed; perhaps it was simply the moment the
world finally understood its deadly diagnosis. In
The Long Year, some of the world’s most incisive
thinkers excavate 2020’s buried crises, revealing
how they must be confronted in order to achieve a
more equal future. Keeanga-Yamahtta Taylor calls
for the defunding of police and the refunding of
communities; Keisha Blain demonstrates why the
battle against racism must be global; and Adam
Tooze reveals that COVID-19 hit hardest where
inequality was already greatest and welfare states
weakest. Yarimar Bonilla, Xiaowei Wang, Simon
Balto, Marcia Chatelain, Gautam Bhan, Ananya Roy,
and others offer insights from the factory farms
of China to the elite resorts of France, the
meatpacking plants of the Midwest to the
overcrowded hospitals of India. The definitive
guide to these ongoing catastrophes, The Long Year
shows that only by exposing the roots and
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ramifications of 2020 can another such breakdown
be prevented. It is made possible through
institutional partnerships with Public Books and
the Social Science Research Council.
  The American Psychiatric Publishing Textbook of
Forensic Psychiatry Liza H. Gold,Richard L.
Frierson,2017-10-02 The inaugural edition of The
American Psychiatric Association Publishing
Textbook of Forensic Psychiatry was the first of
its kind, and subsequent editions have raised the
bar, earning it a spot as a leading text in this
fascinating subspecialty of psychiatry. This new,
third edition is the product of a painstaking and
exhaustive revision process that resulted in a
significantly expanded and restructured work. This
edition is a thorough review of the field yet is
flexible enough to be useful to a diverse
audience. Because the topics in and structure of
this edition were informed by the American Board
of Psychiatry and Neurology's Content Outline for
the Certification Examination in Forensic
Psychiatry, it can be used as a core text during
forensic psychiatry fellowship training or as a
review text to prepare for the certification or
maintenance of certification exam. An excellent
resource on legal issues in clinical practice, the
book will also be an invaluable reference for
general psychiatrists, who frequently encounter
complicated forensic issues, such as informed
consent, confidentiality, and the physician-
patient relationship. The editors, two of the
foremost experts in forensic psychiatry, faced the
challenge of creating a text that accurately and
fully reflects the latest advances in both the law



14

and psychiatry, while enhancing learning. This
comprehensive, yet accessible volume does just
that. Every chapter has been revised, and 10 new
chapters address topics of critical importance --
presented in a structure that facilitates study:
The book highlights the American Academy of
Psychiatry and the Law's Landmark Cases in
Forensic Psychiatry, listing the cases at the
beginning of each chapter and highlighting them
within the text. This helps readers master the key
points in all topic areas, while fostering
understanding of the impact of the evolution of
legal principles in statutory and case law in
forensic psychiatry. A new section on criminal
justice includes chapters that address evaluations
of competencies in the criminal justice system,
assessment of criminal responsibility, and the
role of psychiatry in death penalty cases. An
entire section is devoted to forensic psychiatric
issues involving children and adolescents,
including general principles of evaluation of
juveniles, evaluations of juveniles in civil law,
and evaluations of juveniles in the criminal
justice system New and revised chapters address
the impact of technology on forensic psychiatry,
including neuroimaging, the Internet, and
telepsychiatry The book thoroughly addresses
forensic assessments of all kinds, and introduces
two new and critical chapters on risk assessment
of suicide and violence Finally, an index of
Landmark Cases and an extensive subject index
provide the foundational knowledge and
navigational tools to identify relevant cases and
topics quickly and easily. The American
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Psychiatric Association Publishing Textbook of
Forensic Psychiatry takes the reader from
fundamental concepts to cutting-edge research.
Practicing general and forensic psychiatrists,
psychiatry residents, and those enrolled in
forensic fellowship programs will come to depend
on both its accessibility and its rigor.
  The American Psychiatric Association Publishing
Textbook of Forensic Psychiatry, Third Edition
Liza H. Gold, M.D.,Richard L. Frierson,
M.D.,2017-10-02 No fewer than 10 new chapters have
been added, and the entire book has been
restructured to reflect the American Board of
Psychiatry and Neurology's Content Outline for the
Certification Examination in Forensic Psychiatry,
thus facilitating its use in preparing for
certification or maintaining certification.
  Your Money and Your Brain Jason Zweig,2007 A
senior Money magazine writer draws on up-to-date
findings to reveal how money can have the same
effect on the mind as sex and drugs, explaining
how to use the emerging science of neuroeconomics
to make profitable investment choices while
avoiding key mistakes. 60,000 first printing.
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